


• INCREASED Aldrich Library to requested amount: +$16,980

• INCREASEDThe Barre Partnership to requested amount: +$2,100

• DECREASED BADC to last year’s amount and recommend making the 
funding contingent on hiring an Executive Director approved by the 
City/Town: ($7,029)

• RETURNED excess fund balance to lower tax rate ($84,730) 

• RESTORED most Cemetery seasonal staff ($50,000)

• RESTORED year-round use of Barre Town Yard Waste Site ($10,000)

• ADDED voter-approved request for Granite Museum ($15,000)



Due to the loss of state operational 

funding assistance, we faced an initial 

projected tax rate increase of 10.77%.

We faced a difficult financial picture, with key 

indicators all moving in the “wrong” direction.



•~$396,000 of property tax relief
o$321,000 of cost savings identified

o$75,000 of new non-tax revenues identified

Reductions include: 

• Elimination of bulky waste event

• Elimination of Associate Planner 

position

• Fuel savings

• Reductions in office equipment 

and supplies



•Total General Fund budget: $14,800,120
oFY25 approved: $14,873,781 (0.004% reduction year-to-year in 

expenses, essentially flat)

•Projected tax rate increase: 5.87%



http://www.barrecity.org/

